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Adopt City Council Resolution Approving a First Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement
with KASL Consulting Engineers, Inc. for Design and Engineering of the Chestnut Street Corridor
Project and Authorizing City Manager to Execute Same (Amount Not to Exceed $25,115; Account No.
413-5009-0731)

The Public Works Department has requested KASL Consulting Engineers provide additional services
for the Chestnut Street Corridor Project. Services include a traffic control plan and staking for the
relocation of utility poles by PG&E and AT&T that will occur prior to the start of construction of the trail
along the north side of Chestnut Street. Staff has also requested that KASL participate in a
community meeting to be held prior to the start of the project, and be prepared to perform additional
engineering design to increase the width of the trail to meet Caltrans requirements. KASL has also
been coordinating with Local Assistance and the Right of Way Department at Caltrans during the
right of way phase of the project.
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